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June 10,1980

|

Eugene R. Fidell, Esquire ;
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae

|1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-80-280

Dear Mr. Fidell:

This is in response to your letter dated May 21, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of a
contract (NRC-03-80-137) between NRC and the Human Design Group, the
underlying Request for Proposal or similar document, and any related
correspondence.

|Enclosed are copies of those records which are responsive to your request.
(See enclosed Appendix.) You will note that we have enclosed a copy of
the justification for the award because there was no Request for Proposal,
Invitation for Bids, or Unsolicited Proposal since this was a sole
source award.

.

Sin er ly,

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated

I



.
-

~
'

*
R3; F01A-80-280

Appendix

1. Attachment 2 to NRC's program office's request for procurement
justifying a sole source award.

2. Contract NRC-03-80-137, with attached General Provisions dated.

November 14, 1977, and Representations and Certifications.

3. Letter dated April 22, 1980, from NRC's Division of Contracts to
the Human Design Group transmitting for review and comment subject
contract.

4. Notification of Contract Execution dated May 7,1980.

' 5. Designation of Authorized Representative dated May 7,1980.

6. Letter dated May 7,1980, from NRC's Division of Contracts to the
Human Design Group transmitting (1) executed contract, and (2)
contracting officer's authorization memorandum.
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